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BUILDING RESTORATIVE COMMUNITIES 
As of October 1st, Elle’s hour dropped down to 2 days per week
1. Community Wide Workshops 
November 5th Workshop Collab with The Table 
November 17th Perth, cancelled 
November 24th Almonte 
Program Support BE STRONG / VIVA 
2. We continued our bi-weekly conversation and practice with children and youth within the Youth Centers (WAK.) Adding in take away arts n crafts and activities. 
3. VIVA Program support in recognition of the program launch at SFDCI!! October was Youth Engagement month, saw a lot of interaction and response from the community
4. Due to time restrictions it has become difficult to maintain and continue all outreach and communication efforts. This is noted specifically in reduced content output, within the Creating Community in the Classroom Group. 
COMMUNITY ENGAGEMENT
5. Monday 29th Trivia Night!  Fundraising and Awareness Building, Next one is November 26th, all welcome! 
6. November 5th Attended the Crime Prevention Awards Ottawa
7. Post Open Caucus Focus has been on building awareness and recognition of Lanark County Community Justice and Restorative Practise
· November is Restorative Justice Month, increase out put specifically on restorative justice, weekly videos, media ect 
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